=]t COGNIA ACCREDITATION VISIT
MARCH 3-6, 2025

Accredited since 2009, we continue Empowered by STEM.org, we
our improvement process and are continue our journey with Cognia
ready for our 4th Accreditation. _ STEM Certification!

Dear LIA Community,

On behalf of the School's Leadership Team, we want to first thank Cod and also want to extend
our deepest gratitude to each one of you for your invaluable contributions during our recent
visit. We are thrilled to announce that our school has SUCCESSFULLY completed the Cognia
Accreditation and STEM Certification visit fromm March 3 to March 6, 2025. The Cognia
Engagement Review Team highly commended our school for its outstanding work and
organization throughout the process.

The review included two simultaneous processes: our 4th Accreditation with Cognia, which
evaluates 30 standards across the school, and the Cognia STEM Certification, which assesses
an additional 10 STEM-focused standards. We will receive the official report from the Cognia
Latin America Committee in about 30 days and when we receive it, we will celebrate this
important milestone together!

Thank you to our entire school community—
students, teachers, principals, directors, staff, and
parents—for your dedication and support in making
this achievement possible. Thank you for your
participation in the focus group meetings, class-
room visits and in sharing our valuable evidence to
make this significant impact on the success of this
endeavor.

We deeply appreciate your enthusiasm shown
throughout this process, it is through the

collaboration that our school shares with parents LIA Leadership Team

and all of its educational community that we were
able to demonstrate the outstanding progress
we've made both in Academic Excellence and STEM

education.

Thank you for your ongoing support and for being an integral part of this accomplishment.
Together, we continue to create a positive and innovative future for our students and the entire
school community.

Blessings,
LIA Leadership Team



